
OSFL is thrilled to announce three new financial literacy

series this spring!

Money Matter Talks: Complete the Brightspace

Financial Literacy Modules on your own, then join us

to dive deeper and discuss budgeting, saving and

making your money work for you. First session 1/15.

                 Attend 2 of 3 to earn MUSC SWAG!

Investing Series: Gain a deeper understanding of

investing by exploring risk tolerance, asset allocation,

and an order of operations based on personal needs.  

Book Club: Spring Book Club pick is The White Coat

Investor: A Guide for Students by Dr. James Dahle

which provides practical advice to help students in

medicine and healthcare manage their finances.

Stay tuned for meeting dates and details. 

STUDENT STACKS
JANUARY 2025

OFFICE OF STUDENT FINANCIAL LITERACY

EXPLORE OUR NEW LOBBY WITH US!

LEVEL UP YOUR FINANCES THIS SPRING

Office of Student Financial Literacy, part of the Office

of Enrollment Management, is excited to share our

newly renovated student space in the Harper

Student Center Lobby.

Join us on Monday, January 22nd, from 11am to 1 pm

for hot chocolate, treats, door prizes, food trucks and

more while you explore this fantastic new space

designed just for you. 



Check out that SWAG!

January 31st

Get the new year started off right with
a 1:1 with the Office of Student
Financial Literacy. 

Mark your calendars for Wednesday, January 22nd,
when our little piggy banks (pictured above) will embark
on a campus-wide adventure--and they will need your
help to find their way home!

Starting at 8 am, search for hidden piggy banks across
campus. If you’re lucky enough to find one, return it to
the Harper Student Center Lobby during our Grand
Reopening event from 11 am to 1pm. 

Your reward? An MUSC branded cozy fleece blanket!

No piggy bank? Grab a friend and join us in the lobby,
we have some SWAG for you, too!

Tackling finances doesn’t have to be
intimidating--OSFL is here to make it fun and
inviting.

This fall, our book club participants walked
away with more than just financial knowledge-
they also earned exclusive MUSC
sweatshirts!

Don’t miss your chance to join the fun this
spring. Level up your financial capability and
earn exclusive SWAG through our events. 

3RD ANNUAL PIGGY BANK HUNT

Spring’s deadline for returning
unneeded student loans through
MUSC is 1/31.

1:1 Counseling

Financial Fit Students Podcast: Ep 15
Tune in to CHP’s Izzy Miller as she
shares how she manages money and
reduces her student loans. 

Change will not come if we
wait for some other person
or some other time. We are

the ones we’ve been
waiting for. We are the

change that we seek.

Barack Obama

https://education.musc.edu/students/enrollment/financial-literacy/podcast
https://education.musc.edu/students/enrollment/financial-aid/financial-aid-resources/returning-unneeded-loan-funds
https://education.musc.edu/students/enrollment/financial-aid/financial-aid-resources/returning-unneeded-loan-funds
https://education.musc.edu/students/enrollment/financial-literacy/podcast

